
 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,   
  
Re: KS3 Mathematics Support 
 
The first couple of weeks has been extremely positive for our students; it is fantastic to see our students 
returning to school, having face to face engagement in lessons, being back with their peers and enjoying 
school life.  
 
This week, teachers have begun to set homework in lessons. The Maths department would like to offer 
additional support with students completing homework by running a Maths support session weekly. This 
is a fantastic opportunity for your child as we believe it is now more important than ever that we support 
our students to help aid their future learning.  
 
The KS3 Mathematics support club will begin week commencing Wednesday, 29th September 2021.  
 
This support club will take place every Wednesday starting at 3:10 pm until 4:00 pm. At the end of the 
school day, students will head to C1 and will be met by a member of staff. Places will be allocated on a 
first come first served basis. Therefore, if you would like your child to have a place at homework support, 
it is important that they arrive promptly.  

 
As always, should you have any queries, please email admin@careltonhigh.patrust.org.uk and we will 
get back to you as soon as possible.  
 
 
Yours faithfully,   
  
 
Miss Tinkler 
Deputy Curriculum Leader of Maths 
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